## May 18, 2017

<u>17-109</u> <u>APPOINTMENT OF DELEGATES TO ATTEND THE</u>

OREGON COMMUNITY COLLEGE ASSOCIATION (OCCA) NEW BOARD MEMBER ORIENTATION IN

NEWPORT, OR ON JULY 25-26, 2017

PREPARED BY: Jeannie Moton, Executive Coordinator, Office of the

President

APPROVED BY: Mark Mitsui, College President

REPORT: In accordance with Board Policy B 210, the Board of

Directors recognizes the benefits derived by the College through membership in various educational organizations and from attendance of directors at state and national meetings which deal with community college issues. The

Chair and Vice Chair have considered a slate of

delegates to attend the 2017 OCCA New Board Member

on March 22-23, 2017.

RECOMMENDATION: That the Board of Directors include Mohamed Alyajouri

and board member-elect Valdez Bravo as a delegates to

attend the OCCA New Board Member Orientation.